
 

 

BMW	Club	Oxford	Section	visit	to		

Bloodhound	Project	(Pre	Booking	Required)	
 

Ride Out to the 1,000 mph Bloodhound 
Project 

Saturday 6th May, 2017 
 
Southern section has invited the Oxford section to join them at the Bloodhound event 
on Saturday 6th May 2017 10.30am in Bristol:- 
  
We have got a firm date for a visit to the Bloodhound Technical Centre, Avonmouth, 
Bristol. We are booked in for 10.30 a.m. on Saturday, 6th May. The total cost of the visit 
is £500 for up to 50 participants, so the cost per person will obviously depend on how 
many people attend.  
 
We anticipate that this would be a very popular event, so let me know as soon as 
possible if you would like a place (website www.bloodhoundssc.com/news/group-
visit-bloodhound-technical-centre.  
		
 

This is what's it all about: 
Enjoy a guided tour of the workshop and 
full briefing on the Bloodhound project for 
groups of up to 50 people, children are 
welcome. 
 
For a donation of £500, the group will 
receive: a tailored presentation in the 
Bloodhound boardroom and a workshop 
tour to see the build of the worlds first 1,000 
mph to see how it is progressing. 

 
There will be ample time for questions and photographs. 
 
Visitors may also get the chance to test their skills in the Bloodhound driving 
experience and purchase merchandice during the event 

 
 
 
 
...Save the date." 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Reserving	a	place	
Spaces are limited, so if you would like to know more, and to reserve a place, please 
contact Dave Tomlinson at dave.tomlinson@bmwoxford.com as soon as possible, 
places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 


